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COMPLETION OF THE VERY SUBSTANTIAL ACQUISITION

Reference is made to the circular of the Company dated 29 September 2015 (the

‘‘Circular’’) in relation to, among other things, the Acquisition and the transactions

contemplated thereunder. Unless otherwise defined, capitalized terms used herein shall have

the same meanings as defined in the Circular.

The Board is pleased to announce that all the conditions precedent of the Sale and Purchase

Agreement had been fulfilled and Completion took place on 20 October 2015.
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